
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

The Incline Village General Improvement District (IVGID) will hold a public hearing to consider proposed 
changes to the water and sewer rates, including updates to the fee schedule. 

 
Date: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 

Time: Not earlier than 5:00 PM and as soon thereafter as practicable 
Location: IVGID Boardroom, 893 Southwood Blvd, Incline Village, Nevada 

 
Please check the posted Board of Trustees Notice of Meeting for any changes to the date, time, or location. 

 
All users of IVGID's water and sewer services are invited to attend the hearing and will be given a 

reasonable opportunity to submit data, views, or arguments orally or in writing regarding the proposed rate 
and fee changes. 

 
The proposed rate and fee schedule will be available for public review at the following locations starting 

April 14, 2025: 
 

- IVGID Public Works Office – 1220 Sweetwater Road, Incline Village, NV 
- IVGID Administration Office – 893 Southwood Blvd, Incline Village, NV 

- IVGID website: www.yourtahoeplace.com/about-ivgid/resources/ivgid-ordinances 
 

Written comments may be submitted via: 
- Email: utilityordinancecomments@ivgid.org 

- Mail: 893 Southwood Blvd, Incline Village, Nevada 89451 Attn: Utility Ordinance Amendments 
- Fax: 775-832-1331 

 
For more information, please contact IVGID Public Works at (775) 832-1203. 

 


